
 

Early Years  

Literacy information evening  

Wednesday 14th September 2022   

6.00-7.00pm 

 

 

 

 

Come  and join us at our invaluable information evening where we will 
share with you some of our resources that we will be using when teaching 
your child to read, and discuss with you how you can support at home.  
Even if you already have a child in school or have previously had a child in 
school, our reading and writing may be different to the way your older 
child was taught, so please attend if you are able.  

 

During the hour we will talk you 
through our reading book and phonics 
schemes and the methods we use for 
encouraging your child to talk freely 
about the books they have read,    

fostering a love of books and reading right from the  
beginning.  

 

We will share with you our teaching of phonics and how this has a posi-
tive impact on your child’s reading and writing and we will also show you 
the ways in which we encourage early mark making and writing skills. 

 

We hope you can all attend.  

 

Mrs Billingham, Miss Shipley, Mrs Syree and Miss 
Greener   

 

 

 

Reading and writing are life skills that everyone 

should have the opportunity to learn.  

Rich Coleman  

http://www.hawthornprimarykettering.co.uk/form/?pid=108&form=340

